
To whom it may concern 
I am writing in response to the blue notice issued by the licensing team at the council, to the 
Bramley Apple Pub, in relation to the review of the late license. 
 
I wholeheartedly support Jill Morris and every word written in her report, which I have viewed 
online. On occasion, the noise has been so loud, that was sleep was impossible. The pub seems to 
attract a certain sort of clientele, youngsters in particular, who have no regard for those around 
them, or consideration for the young or elderly who live nearby. 
There are 2 other pubs on the street as well, both of whom close 10-11pm, and have never given us 
cause for concern or complaint. 
I have lived here for XX plus years, and am pleased that this issue is finally being addressed. In recent 
years, noise was an issue at this same pub, and no action was taken then; I hope it will be addressed 
now. 
 
I do not wish my details to be made public, at any time Thank you XXXX 
 
 
 


